From: registrar
To:

Subject: Letter of Comment, EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 7:12:07 PM
From: emily doyle [ -

Date: Friday, February 19, 2021, 6:22:02 PM
To: <publicinformation@oeb.ca>

ce: Emily Doylc I -

Subject: Elimination of the Seasonal Rate Class [CSE: fkQc20, TKT: jFC1Gf]

To whom it may concern. I have been following the discussions around
the potential increase in hydro rates with much concern.

I purchased my seasonal home in Algonquin Highlands over 40 years ago
and am now retired on a fixed income. As a result we are spending more
than 50% of our time, year round, at this property.

The suggested change is unfair to people like myself who worked hard for
43 years to be able to comfortably enjoy retirement. An increase of
potentially $650.00 per annum or more, for people like us living up north a
greater amount of time, is going to be a huge drain on my fixed income.
There has to be a better solution than impacting close to 80,000 property
owners that contribute to the area's economy year over year.

Please reconsider the change to high, medium and low density for
owners like me that are spending a greater amount of time up year round
up north,

Respectfully

Emily Doyle
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